

Nawal Mirza, Headteacher Phone: (01772) 535493

Deepdale Community Primary School Email: edwina.grant@lancashire.gov.uk

St Stephens Road Your ref:

Deepdale Our ref: EG/AV

Preston Date: 25 November 2021 PR1 6TD

Email: head@deepdale.lancs.sch.uk

Dear Nawal

Congratulations on your recent Ofsted inspection

I have just read the report received from Ofsted following their inspection of the school on 13 and 14 October. This is an excellent report and I am sure that you will be delighted with it.

It is pleasing to see that pupils are eager to learn and have positive attitudes towards their learning. It is clear that pupils have risen to the challenge set for them.

Please pass on my very best wishes to all your staff, governors, parents and pupils for all their hard work, commitment and dedication.

Yours sincerely

Edwina Grant OBE

Executive Director of Education and Children's Services